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TODAY IS THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 18, 2025
“C” Day 

Activities taking place during Community Lunch:

-Spirit Club in D17
-Best Buddies Welcome back meeting in E14
-Tournament Thursday: Knockout tournament with prizes see Ms. O’Neill to sign up! 4 versus 4 
  Basketball session 2. 4 square all sessions in the Gym!

Attention students interested in obtaining the 200 hour School, Community and World Diploma Endorsement.  You must apply before October 1st if you are interested in obtaining this endorsement. All you have to do is hand in Part I of the application which can be found on the community service website under the Students tab.  If you have applied in years past, you do not need to reapply. Information sessions will be held in the beginning of October to answer any questions you may have.

The Key Club will be holding its 1st meeting of the year today directly after school in E26..  All students are welcome to join. 

Seniors book your Senior Portraits appointment now for your 2026 Yearbook. The final Senior portrait sessions are 9/22, 9/24-9/26, 10/27, and 10/28 from 2:30 - 8:00 pm at CCHS in Room A-21. Go to Senior Portrait Scheduling Link and check your email for more information.

Environmental Club will be holding its first meeting of the year on Monday, September 22nd in E26 directly after school. All students are welcome to join.

There will be a preseason Alpine ski meeting for anyone interested in coming out for the team on Monday September 22nd at 6:30 p.m. in the CCHS auditorium presentation room. This meeting will be for all returning members as well as new candidates. We will discuss training options, season format, and any necessities required for the season. Any questions please contact Coach Bentley or Coach Lawney.

Come to the library to play our first Guess How Many! of the year. The jar is filled with Rolos. Take a guess and the closest guess takes all the Rolos. Winner announced next Friday. 

The CCHS PTSO invites you to join for the 2025-26 school year. The PTSO exists to promote the
welfare of our children by uniting families and teachers in order to help maintain the highest standards for our children’s physical, mental and social education. Parental support and involvement is crucial to the PTSO’s success. We invite all parents/guardians and students to join our organization. Our annual membership fee is $15.00 per family and is tax deductible. All membership fees and additional donations benefit our school and children directly..Pay via Cheddar Up using this link: https://2025-26-cchs-ptso-membership-copy.cheddarup.comOr print a membership form from our webpage (HS page/Parent tab/PTSO tab) 


